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FINCLOSE trigger for the month of December [1]

January 7, 2019 by Sarju Khadka [2]

UIS/IRM is still working on resolving the issue that caused the FINCLOSE trigger to fail for 
month-end close in December. That means if you have any m-Fin reports scheduled to run 
automatically upon financial close, you will once again, need to run them manually.

m-fin reports will be available with December month-end data on Tuesday, January 8th, after 
system close.

We apologize for any inconvenience, and are hopeful that the FINCLOSE trigger will work 
normally for January month-end close next month.
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